http://www.winchester.gov.uk/assets/files/18415/South-Wonston-Draft-VDS-Consultation-Notice-reg-12-13-35v1-0.pdf&sa=U&ei=J15cUuOhCIW-0QW9pYH4AQ&ved=0CAkQFjAB&client=internal-uds-cse&usg=AFQjCNGuXBG8RkQRqK3btIYmPrz zsX hw

Dear Sirs,

I write as a concerned member of the community of South Wonston. I note that on page14 of the VDS there is mention that St. Margaret's church is the only place of worship in the village

I feel it would be of great benefit to the wider community to have a provision for a building for worship for other faiths or denominations. I also feel that a burial ground and/or garden of remembrance would be of value to the development of the village.

There is plenty of scope in the rural areas just outside the village boundary for these provisions and indeed would be safer as regards parking and free flow of traffic.

Yours faithfully, Estelle M. Labett